
 

 
Date : 05.02.2024 

 

BSE Limited       

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers             

Dalal Street,                      

Mumbai  - 400 001      

Co. Code : BSE - “540125”     
 

Dear Sir, 

 

 Subject : Increase in share price of Radhika Jeweltech Limited 

  

We have received your email regarding significant increase in price of our security on the 
Exchange in response to that we would like to clarify you that we have made all public 
announcement that is required to be made with Stock Exchange as per Securities and 
Exchange Board of India (Listing obligation and Disclosure Requirement) Regulation, 2015 and 
there is no public announcement pending which has already due and not submitted. 

Further we are also unaware about such a significant price increase in security of our company 
and the promoters of company is no way involved in such matter. 

We further assure you that we will intimate you in advance in future if any such event or 
information that we are required to submit to Stock Exchange. 

Please acknowledge and take on your record. 

Thanking you. 

For, RADHIKA JEWELTECH LIMITED 

 
 

ASHOKKUMAR M. ZINZUWADIA 

(MANAGING DIRECTOR) 

(DIN : 07505964) 
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